
Thank You For a Memorable Weekend

This past weekend was an extraordinary time of encouragement and
affirmation.  Thank you to everyone who took part in the after Mass
events.That would include Sandra and her great organizing skills, and all of
her helpers who set up and tore down (especially when the rain came.)

The food was plentiful and all made with care.

There were many kind words and gestures to send me on my way.
They are the perfect end to my time of ministry here in Aurora.  Be Well.

Fr. Frank


